Hiawatha Public Library

Board Meeting

September 8, 2009
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Members present were Jan Bahmann, Dian Boysen, Janet Libe, and Jeaneal Weeks. 
Janet Libe moved the agenda be approved. Jan Bahmann seconded. Motion carried.

Jan Bahmann moved the minutes of the last meeting be approved.  Janet Libe seconded. Motion carried
OLD BUSINESS:
Jeaneal Weeks and Dian Boysen will be going to meet with the City Council regarding a new building for the library.

There was a discussion about a Book Fair with Barnes and Noble on the 28th of November.  20% of purchases by Hiawatha patrons will go into a gift card for the library.

NEW BUSINESS:

 There was no new business.     
LIBRARIAN’S REPORT:
Janet Libe moved to pay the bills.  Jan Bahmann seconded.  Motion carried.

Three new computers will be coming.  The server failed and will have to be replaced.

Many new adult programs will be offered this fall.  They are: Prime Time Emmy Award program where the patrons will vote for their favorite TV show, Master Gardner program, a book discussion featuring The House on Mango Street by Sandra Cisneros, and a banned book display.

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  

Dian Boysen reported about the workshop she attended about grant writing.
Jan Bahmann moved the meeting be adjourned.  Janet Libe seconded.
Jan Bahmann, Secretary
